
Across the Hyatt portfolio, we work to ensure all properties are aligned with our zero-tolerance 
approach to human trafficking and modern slavery which reflects our deep commitment to human 
rights and the dignity of people everywhere. This includes Dream properties as Hyatt acquired Dream 
Hotel Group on February 2, 2023.” 
  
Hyatt respects the fundamental human rights of all people, as embodied in the United Nations 
Universal Declaration of Human Rights. We manage our business in line with this belief and strive to 
foster similar ideas in those with whom we do business. These principles align with Hyatt’s purpose to 
care for people so they can be their best. 
  
We have a zero-tolerance approach to human trafficking and modern slavery and have taken an 
aggressive approach to prevent human trafficking both at Hyatt properties and more broadly in the 
hospitality industry; more information can be found on our approach HERE. Our Human Rights 
Statement and 2022 UK Modern Slavery statement is published and includes more information on our 
ongoing efforts.  Additionally, we will also release our 2022 World of Care annual report and ESG 
reports later this month HERE. 
 

https://about.hyatt.com/en/world-of-care/caring-for-people/human-rights-trafficking.html
https://about.hyatt.com/content/dam/hyatt/woc/gri-index/HumanRightsStatementWorldofCare.pdf
https://about.hyatt.com/content/dam/hyatt/woc/gri-index/HumanRightsStatementWorldofCare.pdf
https://about.hyatt.com/en/hyatt-thrive/human-rights-statements.html
https://about.hyatt.com/en/world-of-care/policies-statements-reporting.html

